ERFA POSTSCRI PTS

News of the CSU East Bay Hayward Emeritus and Retired Faculty Association October 2022

i	Board of Dir	Board of Directors			
James Ahiakpor, (925) 355-1789		Bill Reuter, (510) 653-8881			
		Jodi Servatius, President, (925) 943 2316 jodi.servatius@csueastbay.edu			

The Senate meeting was expeditious and uneventful. A lot happens of a technical nature that does not seem to have the drama one might wish for to report to the Emeriti.

Sherman Lewis, Academic Senator for Emeriti

OLLI: CSI Concord and More

State Legislature in regard to these issues and attend PERS and legislative meetings as

Treasurer's Report

Account balance	7/21/22	2635.93
Deposit ERFSA Q2 Rebate	8/29/22	\$303.75
Anonymous donation		\$75.00
Expenses: Donation Renaissance Scholars	8/30/22	\$1,000.00
Current balance	9/1/22	\$2,014.68

John Giles, Treasurer

Passings

With many changes at the university, and particularly in the office of the Provost, we have had difficulty learning about faculty members' deaths. The Provost's website honoring deceased faculty seems quite out of date

:https://www.csueastbay.edu/oaa/memorials/index.html

The ERFA board has reached out to the Provost's office to alert them of this communications issue and has agreed to help update the website.

Professor Bruce Trumbo, Professor Emeritus of Statistics and Biostatistics and